
  
 

       TUBAC FIRE DISTRICT   
NOTICE  

  
 

DATE: December 18, 2023        

FROM: Ben Guerrero, Fire Chief    

RE:  Extension of deadline for Tubac Station 1 Project submittal    
              

 

 I am writing to inform you that we have decided to extend the deadline for the submission of Tubac Fire Station #1 
project. This extension has been granted in consideration of the upcoming holiday season and the complexity of the project. 
We appreciate your understanding in this matter and believe that the extension will contribute to the success of the Tubac 
Fire Station #1 project. If you have any concerns or require further clarification, please feel free to reach out to Ben Guerrero.  

 

- The new deadline for questions is January 5, 2024, 5pm (MST)  
- The new deadline for the submission is January 12, 2024, 5pm (MST) 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued collaboration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ben Guerrero, Fire Chief.  

Bguerrero@tubacfire.org  


